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Federal Overtime Rules Kick in on January 1, 2020

News

12.16.19 

The U.S. Department of Labor’s new rules regarding overtime pay will make an estimated 1.3 million

workers eligible for overtime pay. The new rule, effective January 1, 2020, increases the salary

threshold for overtime by about $12,000. Hagood Tighe, co-chair of Fisher Phillips’ national Wage

and Hour practice told SC Lawyers Weekly this is a significant change. “There are lots of lawyers

who aren’t necessarily employment lawyers, but may have clients who are in industries that are

affected by some of these regulations.” He suggests employers pay attention to this change and

update their policies to comply with the new rule.

To read the full article, visit SC Lawyers Weekly. (subscription required)

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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